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FOI Ref: OPCC 52-2017 
 
Request: 
 

I am writing to make an open government request for all the information to which I am 
entitled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

Please send me: 

The force’s expenditure on legally qualified chairmen for disciplinary hearings in 2015/16 

The force’s expenditure on legally qualified chairmen for disciplinary hearings in 2016/17 
  
Response: 
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the 
information requested the details of which are as follows: 
 

The force’s expenditure on legally qualified chairmen for disciplinary hearings in 2015/16 = 
Zero (0) 

The force’s expenditure on legally qualified chairmen for disciplinary hearings in 2016/17 = 
£3,374.00p 
  

 

 

 

 

 
  
  
(This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 10.04.17)              

 


